and Scout supporters can purchase the item(s) in their local Scout Shop and give them to the store staff to collect for each
child.

We will keep the name of the individual(s) confidential. Only the store staff will have access to the Scout’s name and your
contact information. A code will be issued that will match a card in the safe that will have your contact information, so as
the donations are collected store staff will contact you so arrangements for pickup can be made.

We need your assistance to make this project a success. Please fill out the information below and return to the store by
November 10, 2023, for every Scout who would benefit from donations.

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact the store staff by email: WoburnScoutShop@scouting.org. Thank you
in advance for your assistance. With leaders like you, this program will greatly benefit our Scouting community.

Scout Information:




